
From: Sharon Paddock
To: Planning Clerk
Cc: turnerb@lacoassociates.com
Subject: PLN-12634-CUP address 1011 Tim Mullen Rd. Kneeland, Ca.
Date: Sunday, September 26, 2021 12:48:05 PM

This is a letter protesting the grow at 1011 Tim Mullen Rd., this is in an area of residential homes, An the water
supply in this area should be used for residential use only... we are in a drought situation.  Also what do these grows 
do for the community?   They are a blight on the land, they do nothing to support the community.  Leaving a blight
on the land an god awful messes.  These grows bring in a criminal element to our neighborhoods, An is within  mile
of our grammar school.   No more grows on Kneeland!
Sent from my iPad
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